

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

John Kemper Chair

Kyle Chapman Vice Chair

> **Pat Sly** Treasurer

Keith Williamson Secretary

Maxine Clark
Past Chair

Don Danforth

June Fowler

Gabe Gore
Past Chair

David Lemkemeier

Emily Pitts

Rob Wasserman

Kristy Wei

EMERITUS DIRECTORS

Kerry Casey

Flora Tersigni

Greg Wendt

Founding Board Chair

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Kelly Garrett

May 31, 2017

Ms. June Fowler BJC HealthCare 4901 Forest Park Boulevard St. Louis, MO.63108

Dear June,

Thank you and BJC HeathCare for the donation of over 200 books to KIPP St. Louis Public Schools. Our rising third graders from KIPP Victory and KIPP Wisdom Academies were so excited to receive a book from the BJC Summer Book Brigade. Thank you for your support of reading, health, and well-being.

Today, KIPP St. Louis Public Schools operates four schools in the city of St. Louis and educates over 1,300 students, with one mission: to prepare our scholars for success in college and in life. KIPP emphasizes the development of character strengths in addition to our focus on rigorous academic growth. Each day, our KIPPsters and alumni are achieving and proving what is possible for the students of St. Louis.

With the support of partners like you, our students also continue to outperform their peers on state standardized tests, proving every day that their outcomes in life should not – and will not – be determined by the zip codes where they live. On behalf of our KIPPsters and the entire KIPP Team and Family, thank you for choosing to support us in this life-changing work. Your gift is helping to change the life trajectories of thousands of students across St. Louis and for that, we could not thank you enough.

With gratitude,

Kelly Garrett

Executive Director

Ericka Zoll

Director of Development & External Affairs

Thanks so much!

Jean of the the